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Dear Sirs, [ am truly appalled at the latest attempt to alter the Development Control Order
(DCO) for this project. Firstly it is misleading to say it is non material. It is hugely
material. The DCO as for warehouses with rail connectivity NOT for a logistics park
served by lorries. Clearly this is not what is being built, as the recent application to
Towcester for a huge warehouse which is served purely by HGVs demonstrates.

The roads around here (A508 and A45) cannot cope with the current volume of traffic let
alone thousands of additional HGVs. This project needs to be brought under control and
returned to it's original purpose of getting freight off the roads.

Colin Davidson






